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Dear Parent/Carer               17 October 2022 
 
On Tuesday 21 February 2023 and Wednesday 22 February 2023 we are taking a small 
number of BTEC students to London. This trip will primarily be to enhance their knowledge 
and appreciation of Dance.  
 
The proposed itinerary is as follows: 
 
Tuesday 21 February 2023 
 
Depart the academy at 6.45am 
Travel to London via mini bus 
Check into a London Hotel 
Go to watch the West End Musical 
 
Wednesday 22 February 2023 
 
Visit Pineapple Studios 
Take part in a dance class at Pineapple with one of their leading teacher’s 
Arrive back at the academy at approximately 9.00pm. 
The total cost of the trip will be £160.00 and this will include transport, tube fares, 
accommodation, breakfast on the second day, theatre ticket and their visit to Pineapple 
studios.  Students will need additional funds for their meals on both days. The following 
payment plan is suggested to help to spread the cost of the trip: 
 
October 2022 (Deposit non-refundable) £40.00 
November 2022    £30.00 
December 2022    £30.00 
January 2023     £30.00 
February 2023     £30.00 
 
The trip can be paid using the ParentPay System via www.parentpay.com or cash. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
L Miller 
 
Mrs L Miller 
Curriculum Leader of Dance 

http://www.parentpay.com/

